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President’s Message 
Dear Heart Members,
Thank you for a great 2022 season. Lets end it on a high note and get everyone registered for the 2022 Common Ground 
Conference on December 19th and 20th. Also, don’t forget to sign up for the Past President’s event at Johnny’s!

With a lot of things happening in the past month after our latest Heartbeat was published, we decided to put together one 
last summary of what’s happening in your Chapter.

I first want to congratulate all our members who have been recognized this year nationally, locally, 
and within our own chapter.

-	 Matt Gourlay, CGCS – 2022 Chester Mendenhall Award Winner
-	 Jeff White, CGCS – 2022 Superintendent of the Year Winner
-	 Aaron Stansbury – 2022 Assistant Superintendent of the Year Winner
-	 Mark Williams – 2022 Equipment Manager of the Year and 2022 GCM MVT Award Winner
-	 Jeff Burey – 2022 Kansas Golf Hall of Fame Inductee 
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Second, I would like to introduce you to the 2023 HAGCSA Board of Directors:

-	 Spencer Roberts, CGCS – Vice President
-	 Matt Gourlay, CGCS – Secretary/Treasurer 
-	 Darin Pearson – Tournaments & Programs Committee Chairman
-	 James Kennedy – Rounds 4 Research Committee Chairman
-	 Taylor Olson – Scholarship & Research Committee Chairman
-	 Jacob Rockhold – Common Ground/Education Committee Chairman
-	 Josh Linn – Public Relations & Communications Committee Chairman
-	 Aaron Stansbury – Assistant Superintendent Program Committee Chairman
-	 Todd Young – Equipment Managers Program Committee Chairman
-	 Derek Banwart – Battle of the Heart Tournament Committee Chairman
-	 Matt Delventhal and Richard Shumate – MO Cup Committee Chairmen
-	 Mike Maas and Andy Klein – Heartbeat Committee Chairmen

Congratulations to you all!
HAGCSA has another great line up of leaders to maintain our status as one of the best Chapters in the country!
Finally, I want to remind you to go over to www.hagcsa.org and check out our 2023 Event Calendar. Our premier events 
have been slated including S&R at Mission Hills Country Club, Wee One at Staley Farms, and the MO Cup Challenge 
returning to Old Kinderhook!!

Jonathan Bennett
HAGCSA President

President’s Message 
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EQUIPMENT MANAGERS PROGRAM, FALL 2022
HALLBROOK COUNTRY CLUB

ARTICLE WRITTEN BY SANDY QUEEN, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

On November 7, 2022, Mark Price hosted over 20 fellow equipment managers at his Hallbrook CC. Maintenance 
Center. This EM session was sponsored by the Herat of America Golf Course Superintendents Association and 
Professional Turf Products with Mark Newton, CGCS, attending and addressed the group. PTP and Toro’s
 commitment to education and support is much appreciated.

Host Equipment Manager, Mark Price greeted everyone with a welcome and then the  educational session kicked 
off with a presentation by Ron Blodgett, from the Foley Company. There was significant discussion about 
grinding technology, where the industry is today, and the newest and latest in grinding techniques. The session 
lasted about an hour and was full of questions and answers from those attending.

The second session was conducted by Jeff Aldridge, from Professional Turf Products. The education session was 
on “Hydraulics Trouble Shooting” As you can imagine, this was a very popular topic with all of the equipment 
managers. 

As part of the program, we recognized  Daniel Heinze, Equipment Manager at Kansas City CC. Daniel was the 
first EM in Kansas and the HAGCSA to become a Certified Turf Equipment Manager (CTEM). Mark Williams 
was also recognized for winning the GCM, EM of the year, a national award sponsored by Golf Course 
Management and the Foley Company. Both are big deals for our association.

At the end of the education meeting, GCSAA handbooks for EM were raffled off and a good lunch was enjoyed 
by all. The response from the attendees was very positive and everyone is looking forward to the next Equipment 
Managers Program in 2023.
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BATTLE OF THE HEART FIRST TRY RAINED OUT
MILBURN COUNTRY CLUB

On October 24th, 2022, the much anticipated “Battle of the Heart” had to be postponed one week due to rain. 
Arriving early that morning at the golf course, Superintendent, Steve Wilson, had the course ready and in great 
shape, but with the forecast of 100% rain, we had to make a decision. At 8:00 AM. it was not raining but the 
forecast was for the rain to move in around 9:00 AM.

Steve and I consulted with our president, Jonathan Bennet and together the call was made to postpone for one 
week and play the next Monday. Turned out that was a great call as we had a much needed rain all day that did 
start a little after 9:00 AM. as forecast.

About the time we made the decision to cancel the event, more than 120 really nice box lunches were delivered. 
So the challenge was now what can we do with all this food? We decided to give enough lunches for Steve and 
his staff and the remainder were donated to City Union Mission, feeding and caring for the homeless in down 
town Kansas City, MO. That decision is consistent with the tradition of the Heart of America GCSA as a
benevolent organization. In addition to about 100 lunches being delivered to City Union Mission, we were 
able to drive around down town KCMO and pass out a few lunches to several homeless people on the streets 
trying to get out of the rain.
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Vendor Directory
Advanced 

Turf Solutions
Jeff Olson

(314)-280-3416

Aquatrols
Dan McCann

(210)-854-1130

Bayer
 Environmental

Science
Wes Kleffner

(913)-205-5381

PBI Gordon 
Heath Schesser
(913)-626-5463

Professional
 Turf Products

Bray Gray
(913)-915-7683

Reinders
Mike Maas

(913)-217-0650

Syngenta
Paul Carlson

(314)-308-0330

Turfwerks
Brain Freeman
(913)-530-3903

Urban 
Tree Specialists
Bret Cleveland
(816)-214-8327

William 
Lawn Seed

Josh Williams 
(816)-682-8794

Winfield United
Ken Harding

(785)-521-8006

Our 2022 
Heartbeat

Advertisers
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ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT PROGRAM
T-SHOTZ

SPONSORED BY HERITAGE PPG

On October 26, 2022, the Heart of America GCSA hosted our second education program designed for 
assistant golf course superintendents organized and designed by board member, Aaron Stansbury, who 
oversees the assistant programs.

The topic was “skin cancer prevention & awareness” with Aaron making the presentation with information 
provided by KMC Dermatology. It was very informative and important information.

It was a great time playing several different games at T-Shotz, trying to out drive each other and score some 
points in the unique range. In addition to having some fun and networking, we had plenty of adult beverages 
and tons of appetizers. Again, thanks to our sponsor Heritage PPG.
 
I hope many of you make plans to attend the 2023 events. Encourage your assistants and it’s just a good time to 
learn and network with one another. Plus, it’s been a lot of FUN.
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COMMON GROUND CONFERENCE
DECEMBER 19TH AND 20TH 2022

This years conference is anything but common. Your Heart of America leadership has made a substantial finan-
cial investment to bring you, and your staff, the very best in education and bringing in nationally recognized 
speakers on personal growth, recruiting and motivational efforts. The speakers include Gina Rizzi, Redius Sports 
Group, LLC, Thomas Bastis, PGA, and Tyler Bloom, and Tyler Bloom Consulting. 

As you can see, the golf sessions are loaded with current technology information and a look into the future on 
battery operated equipment and autonomous mowing and spraying. You, and your staff, just can’t afford to miss 
out on this opportunity. 

Come and meet and learn about, some of our newest members to the Heart and what it’s like to transition to a 
new GCSAA Chapter. 

Do you have your BMP done yet? This conference is the perfect opportunity to get that off of your to-do-list 
before the first of the year. Our own Marc Szablewski, from St. Andrews Golf Club, along with Key GCSAA staff, 
will be walking us through the BMP process. “Please bring your laptop” so you can get this done!
Recertification for you and your staff are also available at this year’s conference.

Hope to see you at the Common Ground.
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CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

https://web.magicouncil.org/events/COMMON-GROUND-EDUCATION-CONFERENCE-HGIE--5077/details
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Have You 
Changed Your: 

•Job

•Phone #

•Address

Report All Changes
To Stay Connected

To Make Changes Contact:
Kim Weitzel  

(816)-561-5323
kweitzel@Naeda.com
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SAVE
THE 
DATE
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			   MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
Dual Membership Requirement:
All Class A and Class B Membership applicants must submit an application formembership or evidence of membership with the 
Golf Course Superintendents Association of America (GCSAA Membership #) and must maintain that membership thereafter.

I hereby make application for membership in the Heart of America Golf Course Superintendents Association and attach herewith my dues for the current year.
If accepted, I agree to uphold the by-laws of this Association and subscribe to the following code of ethics. To the end that confidence and respect may be enjoyed by 
members of our Association, the code of ethics is promulagted and observation of its provisons required. 

	 •Every member shall take pride in his/her work and regard it as a profession in which all members strive to maintain its good name. 
	 •Realizing that the best asset that a member can have is thorough knowledge of his/her business, he/she shall constantly  try to improve his/her knowledge 
	 and effectiveness by freely exchanging experiences and ideas with fellow members and take advantage of all opportunities for improvement. 
	 •He/she shall endeavor to maintain courteous relations with his/her employer and his/her associates and endeavor to have his/her employees take pride in 		
	 doing their work well. 
	 •In accomplishing his/her own and the Association’s best interest, observance of the following suggestions are recommended. 
		  Seeking Employment: 1. Seek counsel of local associations when applying for a position in a new district; 2. Recommend only qualified GCSAA 
		  members; 3. Ascertain the wage scale in district in which you are seeking employment, then uphold that talk with the person who last held or now 
		  hold the posistion of Golf Course Superintendent.
		  Visiting: 1. Announce your HAGCSA or GCSAA membership when visiting; 2. Always contact the Superintendent of the course you are visiting; 
		  3. Honor requests for technical help from golf courses only when channeled through the superintendent of the course making the request. 

Communication Consent: I agree to receive notices, advertisements, announcements, brochures, and other information from Heart of America Golf Course 
Superintendents of America via facsimile, telephone or e-mail. I further agree that my express permission to fax, telephone or e-mail me such notices and other 
information will continue and have no date expiration, unless a written request is received indicating a change in permission. 
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